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Camerton & Limpley Stoke Railway 
 
 
The various works at Limpley Stoke in connection with the completion of the Camerton and Limpley Stoke 
Railway and the provision of the junction with the Great Western Railway are making progress. The weather 
is obviously not ideally fitted for speedy work. At the present it does not seem likely that the line will be 
opened for traffic till the end of March, even under the most favourable circumstances. 
 
The Bath Chronicle, Thursday, 13 January 1910 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                               
            


